
 
 
 

TOWN OF PORTLAND, CONNECTICUT 
BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

 PUBLIC HEARING 
August 17, 2022, at 7:10 PM 

 
Due to technical difficulties with the Zoom account there was a delay in starting. First 
Selectman Ryan Curley called the public hearing to order at 7:23 p.m. on Wednesday 
August 17, 2022 in the Buck-Foreman Community Room.  Mr. Curley read the legal notice 
of the meeting into the record of the meeting. 
 

Pursuant to Section 506 of the Portland Town Charter, a public hearing will be held by the 
Board of Selectmen on Wednesday, August 17, 2022 at 7:10 P.M. in the Buck Foreman 
Community Room to consider public comments and questions, both orally and in writing on 
the requested use of one hundred twenty thousand dollars from the American Rescue Plan 
to make critical improvements to the Land Use Department. Public Access also through the 
Zoom link A –www.portlandct.org 

 
 
The legal notice had been posted online and in the Rivereast.  The public could watch the 
hearing on YouTube. 
 
With no public comment, First Selectman Curley closed the public hearing at 7:25 pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Sharon R. Hoy, Recording Clerk 

http://www.portlandct.org/

